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CFTC Requests Comment on Eurex Clearing AG's Application for 
Registration as a DCO 

Co-authored by Christopher Mendoza and Christian Hennion 
 
The CFTC is requesting public comment on an application by Eurex Clearing AG for 
registration as a derivatives clearing organization. The CFTC staff intends to complete 
its review of the application on or before March 31, 2012. Comments should be 
submitted on or before October 31. 

The CFTC press release may be found here.  
The documents submitted by Eurex Clearing are available here. 
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